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Dear Classmates: 

 
What were we doing the fall semester of the 1992-1993 school year? Scrambling to complete college 

applications, writing essays, touring college campuses, and looking forward to coasting through the 

second semester since those “grades didn’t really count.” And, we were narrowing our choice to 

DePauw…now it’s time to relive our amazing years back at DPU! 

 

Please join us for Alumni Reunion Weekend June 9-11, 2017 to celebrate our 20th Reunion. Mark your 

calendars and make those travel plans now for a weekend of fun, food, music, memories and lots of 

laughter.  

 

If you haven’t visited campus recently, you’ll be surprised by many wonderful changes. Anderson Street 

is the new official entrance to DePauw, offering a distinctive, welcoming experience for visitors. The 

Campus Master Plan includes a redesign of the Union Building as well as construction of the Hoover Hall 

dining facility, which opened on Oct. 31. Located south of Blackstock, Reavis Stadium is a multi-sport, 

championship-quality venue that provides a permanent home for soccer, lacrosse, field hockey and IM 

sports. The Lilly Center looks gorgeous and has been fabulously updated as well. 

 

Of course, much remains of the campus we remember. The Julian Science & Mathematics Center (S & M 

Center) provides state-of-the-art lab space and technology; students no longer have to gather in the 

computer lab to check that new thing called “email.” The PAC has tons of expanded programming, 

including outreach into the Greencastle community. East College remains the centerpiece of the 

campus…There’s much to remember and a good deal new to explore.  

 

Our goals for reunion planning include reaching out to all living units and campus groups. Those “reps” 

will help in contacting everyone with specific plans for the weekend and encourage your attendance. 

We’re also using Facebook as another means of keeping in touch. If you’re on Facebook, search for our 

group, DePauw Class of 1997. Feel free to post new or throwback photos to the group and check back for 

reunion updates.  

 

If you’re interested in volunteering for the planning committee or have suggestions, please contact us at 

the email addresses below. The weekend will include an all-alumni dinner, living unit open houses and the 

traditional class dinner on Saturday night (and we’ve been promised that we won’t be stuck in a basement 

banquet room this time around). Make plans now for a summer road trip to Greencastle – the more people, 

the better the party.  

 

We look forward to seeing you on campus June 9-11, 2017.  

 

Best regards,  

 

Kimberly Svenson Weas Kevin Cammack   Craig Remsen           

kimberlyweas@mac.com kcccammack@gmail.com csremsen@gmail.com 

 

 


